
Fred Mursu 
 

I have relatives that live in the Sound & i have visited there. We think it is a special place & as such
should be treated with great care. Scrubbing has never been good for our planet & never will be
good so we adamently call on you's to seriously curtail this or better yet not allow scrubbing in the
Sound at all. Peace


